COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
4th February, 1946.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the entry in your recent
Quarterly return of vessels under survey relative to
the steam trawler "SOUTHCOATES" I think it well to
inform you that a communicatlion has been received from
Messrs. J. Marr & Son, Ltd., of Fleetwood, Intimating
that the vessel has been sold for scrapping.

In the eclrcumstances I shall be glad if you
wlll forward the report of your survey so far as held

and at the same time advise nepof the name = amyz?uaig
of the purchasers. 25 2.
Yours f&ighfally;

4 Q. LlOyd's Register
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